
From: Roberto Mannella  
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 1:01 PM 
To: Martin, Jackie <JMartin@London.ca> 
Cc: Amber Cantell  
Subject: TFAC Request to Amend 4th Report 

 

Jackie: 

 

Following TFAC's April 26th meeting, this email is to confirm that following a motion and a 

vote that was held, TFAC would like to amend its 4th Report by removing sub-clause (c) from 

clause 6 of that report.   The formal report from the April 26th meeting will be submitted to PEC 

on May 8th. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Thank you. 

 

-- 

Roberto Mannella 

Chair, Trees and Forests Advisory Committee (TFAC) 
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